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TO:  BCCSP Screening Providers 

 

FROM: Charlene Hickman, Director 

Breast and Cervical Cancer Screening Program  

 

DATE:  February 13, 2023 

 

RE:  Medicaid Treatment Act (MTA) 

 

EFFECTIVE:  Immediately 

 

 

Effective immediately, any patient considered for services under the Medicaid Treatment Act 

(MTA) must be either already enrolled in Breast and Cervical Cancer Screening Program (BCCSP) 

or BCCSP eligible.  Non-BCCSP patients are no longer eligible for MTA per federal guidelines. 

Any client already receiving BCC Medicaid will remain in the program; however, we will not 

accept any new patients into the program that are not BCCSP eligible. 

 

To ensure the program maintains compliance in serving only those patients who qualify for 

screening services in BCCSP, new requirements for eligibility determination will be forthcoming.  

 

Please watch for this information update soon.   
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